
Field Trip Permission Letter

[Your Name]

[Your Address]

[City, State, Zip Code]

[Date]

[Principal's Name]

[School Name]

[Address]

[City, State, Zip Code]

Subject: Field Trip Permission Letter

Dear [Principal's Name],

I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. I am writing to request permission for my

child, [Child's Name], who is a student in [Grade/Class], to participate in an upcoming field trip

organized by [Teacher's Name] to [Destination/Location].

The field trip is scheduled to take place on [Date] and will serve as an enriching and educational

experience for the students. The purpose of the trip is to provide hands-on learning opportunities

that align with the curriculum and enhance their understanding of [relevant subject/lesson].

The details of the field trip are as follows:

- Date: [Date]

- Destination: [Destination/Location]

- Departure Time: [Time]

- Return Time: [Time]

- Mode of Transportation: [Bus/Other]

- Activities Planned: [Brief description of activities]

I assure you that every precaution will be taken to ensure the safety and well-being of the students

during the trip. Qualified and experienced teachers, along with chaperones, will accompany the



students at all times. Additionally, the venue and activities have been carefully selected to be

age-appropriate and in accordance with the school's safety guidelines.

I understand that field trips involve inherent risks, and I hereby release [School Name], its staff, and

representatives from any liability in connection with the field trip, except for incidents caused by their

willful misconduct.

To grant permission for my child to participate in this field trip, I have enclosed a signed consent

form along with this letter. I kindly request you to review and approve the same.

If there are any additional documents or fees required for participation, please inform me at your

earliest convenience. I am more than willing to contribute or volunteer if needed.

Thank you for considering my request. I believe that experiences outside the classroom are crucial

for my child's holistic development, and I trust in the school's commitment to their well-being and

education.

Please feel free to contact me if you need any further information or clarification.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Parent/Guardian of [Child's Name]]

[Contact Information: Phone number and email]


